GEORGIA ASSOCIATION
OF BROADCASTERS
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WVGA

1711 Ellis Drive
Valdosta, GA 31601
June 19, 2018

Congratulations! We are pleased to inform you that WVGA has passed the Alternative Broadcaster
Inspection Program (ABIP). The team at GAB wanted to be the first to congratulate you on your
inspection. Your valid ABIP Compliance Certificate is enclosed.

Every Georgia broadcast facility holding a valid ABIP Certificate of Compliance MUST DISPLAY it in
plain view at the main station either on the wall in the entrance area, or on the wall behind the main
reception desk. A copy must also be placed in the station’s FCC Authorization Binder at the main
studio.

If a credential FCC Inspector should come to the studio and attempt to conduct an FCC inspection,
the station must verbally inform the inspector that it is in possession of a valid ABIP Certificate of
Compliance.

A duplicate copy has been provided the FCC, and inspection data will remain on file at the GAB office
indicating your immunity from random inspection until expiration of your certificate.

In an effort to keep you as well informed as possible we are enclosing a copy of the Public Safety
Issues.

If you have any questions about your inspection or the terms thereof, please feel free to call us at
GAB.

Sincerely yours,
Bob Houghton

President, Georgia Association of Broadcasters
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